
 
               
 
 
 

12 Courtenay Hill, Newry, Co Down, BT34 2EA 

Phone:  (028) 3026 2175 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Principal: Mrs M Monaghan MEd (Educational Management) PQHNI 

E-mail: mmonaghan771@c2kni.net 

 

Dear Parents, 

We again ask you to speak to your children about safe road crossing outside of the school. 

We have received a phone call this morning to alert us to a situation regarding a young child 

running between parked cars and crossing the road without looking in either direction. 

Thankfully driver action prevented the child being hurt. 

Please stress to your children the importance of crossing at the crossing patrol but also discuss 

safe crossing of roads generally. 

Children should not walk through the school car park or between parked cars. Please use 

the footpaths and crossings. 

Thank you.  
 


